
 

 

 

 

 

July 24, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Stephen Wolf 

President 

U S AIRWAYS, Inc. 

Crystal Park Four 

2345 Crystal Drive 

Arlington, Virginia 22227 

 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 

 

I am writing to express our appreciation to USAIRWAYS for the generous assistance it provided to 

the Review Board, which is an independent agency of the federal government. 

 

Last month the Review Board needed to make arrangements for the transportation from New Orleans 

to Washington, D.C. of sensitive records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  We 

contacted US AIRWAYS to seek its assistance regarding security and the special handling of several 

boxes of records.  We could not have been more impressed by the courtesy and professionalism that 

was shown to us by the personnel of your company both in New Orleans and Washington. 

 

I particularly wish to note our appreciation to Mr. Jerry Mitchell, the New Orleans Station Manager, 

Mr. Dave Nichols and Ms. Alice Roberts at National Airport, and the crew of the June 2 Flight 2194.  

We could not have been more impressed with the quality of the assistance and the professionalism 

demonstrated by all of these people. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


